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BHP Internal

Hi Tom,
 
As per our discussion on April 14, 2025, below is a summary of the events with respect to the lost
groundwater sample for well 32-45 KD-R collected on March 11, 2025.
 

1. A groundwater sample was collected on March 11th, 2025, from well 32-45 KD-R,
2. The groundwater sample was shipped to ACZ laboratory on March 12th, 2025, at 12:00 pm,
3. ACZ confirmed receipt of the groundwater sample on March 13th , 2025,
4. On April 7th, 2025, ACZ notified Arcadis (RAML’s sampling contractor) that the sample was

lost or misplaced. RAML requested that ACZ complete a thorough search of the lab to locate
the sample,

5. Thursday, April 10th 17:00, ACZ notified Arcadis that the sample could not be located, and
they would issue the final report with no result, but explain the incident,

6. RAML requested ACZ complete an internal investigation and report back with findings,
learnings, and corrective actions (if any).

 
RAML will document this event in the 1H25 cover letter and the report.  Is this email and
documentation in the 1H25 report sufficient or does the NRC also require a letter?
 
Sincerely, 
 
BHP
 
Sandra L. Ross, P.G. 
Regulatory Manager Legacy Assets
sandra.ross@bhp.com
916.947.7637
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